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welcoming work  ·  healthy lives  ·  sustainable jobs

we are ready to be leaders
we are ready to work

READY TO FIGHT FOR SUSTAINABLE LIVES
The Local 26 Bargaining Committee met with    
Harvard Administration again on June 17. While we 
have a few reached a few tentative agreements, we 
have not made progress on the issues that matter 
most to us. Today we rejected the Administration’s 
proposal to shift health care costs onto us.

In order to have time to come to a fair agreement 
with Harvard we have agreed to extend our current 
contract through July 29. 

We will be back to the table with the Administration 
on June 24 and 28. 

The Local 26 Bargaining Committee has called an 
urgent meeting with the Organizing Committee 
and leaders in our units. It’s time for action.

UNION COMMITTEE MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 22 at 3:30pm & 8:30pm 
at 1st Parish Church in Cambridge, Church St in Harvard Square across from the Yard
(Note the location change from previous updates)

One of the littlest               
reasons why we must          

be leaders & be strong.


